
Email date: 8/15/2023 – An Important Note About University Parking 

 
PSEO Students,  
 
Starting next Monday, August 21st parking will be enforced on campus.  If you 
are taking classes on campus and would like to purchase a parking pass, you can do so 
here.   
 
Most PSEO students will purchase a parking pass in the purple lot (Lot 20 North), which 
is directly across from Caribou Coffee and University Square.  See parking prices 
here.   We do have a free parking lot, but just keep in mind that can fill up quickly early 
in the morning.   
 
If you still need to order your textbooks (and would like to do so in person), you can 
park in Lot 16 (green stalls) anytime before 5pm tomorrow (Wednesday, August 
16th).  Anytime thereafter, Lot 16 will be used for residence hall move-in, which will take 
place on Thursday and Friday this week.  I would recommend getting your 
textbooks no later than tomorrow, August 16th to avoid the traffic that will be 
expected on move-in day.  After August 16th, you can park in the free lot or park in 
Lot 4, the pay lot by the CSU, if you need to get your textbooks – please note that you 
will need to pay an hourly rate to park in Lot 4.   
 
View parking map here.  
 
Thanks! 
 
Rachel Hoehn  
Assistant Director of the PSEO Office | she/her/hers 
313 Armstrong Hall | Minnesota State University, Mankato 
507-389-1497 | PSEO Website  
 

https://www.mnsu.edu/about-the-university/maps-and-transportation/parking/purchase-parking-privileges/
https://www.mnsu.edu/about-the-university/maps-and-transportation/parking/purchase-parking-privileges/parking-privilege-prices/
https://www.mnsu.edu/globalassets/about/maps-and-transportation/maps-and-directions/map-pdfs/parking-map/
https://www.mnsu.edu/pseo/

